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Dear Parents and Carers, 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Harvest Festival Assembly     
Thank you for all the kind donations of food this week. The children have 
been preparing their classwork ready for the assembly on Monday . All 
are warmly invited to join us for the assembly on Monday at 09.15. We 
are welcoming Rev. J Strain who is joining us for this occasion too.   
Community Engagement  
I have had several meetings recently with local groups and with Rosalind  
Ansombe a WCC Community Development Officer.   
 
 
 
 
 
 
We will distribute next week a Benefit Health Check to help people 
check that available benefits are being fully claimed. We are especially 
keen to promote the use of Pupil Premium funding and entitlement to 
free School Meals to children in KS2. Ros would like to set up a Youth 
Club in the village, and is looking for Volunteers to help run it. The club 
would run for the benefit of children from 7 to15 years, staged in 2 ses-
sions. There is funding from WCC for equipment and support. If you are 
willing to give some of your time to this, then please let me know so I 
can pass on your details.  Ros is organising a Healthy Food and Fit-
ness Workshop at the Village Hall on 31/10/19 between 10.00-
12.30pm.  
Rosalind will be at the school gates at the end of the school day on 
Wednesday 16 October and Thursday 17 October to hand out a 
Health and Wellbeing Questionnaire and it would be great if you 
could complete it and pop it in the envelope provided.  

 
 



 

Home School Agreements 
Please make sure that you have signed and brought back 
your Home School Agreements. 
 
 
Awesome Aces  
A reminder that we have places in our After School Club. This 
runs everyday from 3-5pm. Children can come along for 1 or 
2 hours. The cost is £5 per child, per hour. Please speak to 
Mrs Hendriksen if you would like your child to come along so 
that you can sort a contract. 
 
 
 
 
School Dinners 
As Autumn is well and truly here, jacket potatoes return to our 
menu from next week. Mrs Cook is happy to do this alongside the 
current deli bags. We are so lucky at this school to have such an 
amazing cook who offers delicious food! 
 Parents’ Information Meeting  
We have now set a date for our proposed meeting of Thursday 
17th October at 3.15-3.45. We would like to outline the new 
curriculum we are delivering, explain year expectations for your 
child and suggest ways in which you can support your child’s 
learning journey. We hope as many of you as possible will be able 
to stay for what is intended as an informative and supportive op-
portunity to learn more about what your child is doing whilst at 
our school.  
Stratford Herald Supplement  
Don’t forget to check out this week’s Herald for their love-
ly ‘First Day at School’ supplement featuring our lovely 
Reception children.  
 
With Best Wishes  
Jacquie Birch  
 



 

 

Congratulations to all of this week’s  
Lighthorne Heath Heroes and Smiler ! 

Friday 4th October 2019 

Rabbits    36  Dogs       35 

Guinea Pigs    53   Cats     43 

Special well done to TJ– Hero twice in 2 weeks, and  
Hermione –who was Mrs Cox’ Hero and Mrs Birch’s  Smil-
er :) 

House Points  



 

Vantage class have been learning all about the sculptures made by the 
artist Andy Goldsworthy. He makes sculptures using natural materials 
such as leaves, stones and ice. The children had a go at making their own 
sculptures using autumn materials.   



 

 

Valkyrie  
Autumn 
Art  


